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Undergraduate Schools,

The Faculty of Science and Engineering,

Waseda University

Change in the Application Period to the English-based Undergraduate Program

AO Admissions from 2021

From the 2021 Admissions onwards, Undergraduate Schools, the Faculty of Science and

Engineering (Schools of Fundamental Science and Engineering/ Creative Science and

Engineering/Advanced Science and Engineering) will reduce the number of application periods

from two to one.

The application period for AO Admissions for September 2021 Entry is scheduled for

January –February 2021.

To check the confirmed admission schedule and application requirements, please refer to the

Application Guidelines which will be released by late August 2020 on the following website:

[URL: Admissions for Undergraduate Schools]

https://www.waseda.jp/fsci/en/admissions_us/

Contact information:

Administrative Office of the Faculty of Science and Engineering

Waseda University

Email: undergraduate@sci.waseda.ac.jp


